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Coordinator attending the NEON (National Energy
Ombudsmen Network) General Meeting

On February 5th, 2020 in Barcelona a general meeting of members of the NEON association
(hereinafter NEON), whose member and president is the Coordinator for negotiations to the
President of the ERO, took place and was chaired by the Coordinator as the president.

Members present at the general meeting discussed, inter alia, on the prospects enabling
United Kingdom to retain their full membership in NEON, as well as entities from countries
outside the European Union seeking full membership in NEON.
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